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Comments: To whom it may concern: 

The proposed drilling between Tinton road and spearfish canyon is a direct threat to the local tourist outdoor

attraction. Mainly the Big Hill recreation area. By drilling here myself and many others have concerns that the

area that offers so much for the community will become unusable for the foreseeable future. 

 


